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Question: When did discussions about changes to the ASIO process begin? 

Answer:  DIAC has ongoing engagement with ASIO regarding relevant security assessment 
procedures to ensure that such procedures are operating effectively. There were formal 
discussions in late 2010 pertaining to changes to the security assessment 
arrangements. The new Security Indicator Framework came into effect mid March 
2011. 

 

 

 

 
 


